Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce

(University of Delhi)
Pitam Pura, Delhi-110034

SGGSCC/AdMn/PO/ Y2372 23" September, 2022

NOTICE

Due to technical reasons, the Written Test for the post of Junior Assistant to be held
on Saturday, 24" September, 2022 is being postponed to 8" October, 2022. The
venue and the timings for the Examination Centre are the same.

The list of eligible candidates is being uploaded on the college website.
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